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Lizzie is a Kenyon College alumnus who has completed the Engineering
Dual Degree Program with Washington University in St. Louis. On
Monday, August 29, she is revisiting her first alma mater to talk about the
program. She was a math major at Kenyon and a computer science major at Washington University.
She can speak to whether or not this path is right for students based on their interests in different
engineering disciplines.  She will touch on the different possible paths to an engineering program,
which incorporates class prerequisites as well as ideas for helpful
summer experiences. Lastly, she plans on discussing life as a whole
at Wash U including professors, living off campus, and the social

atmosphere. Both students and
teachers of all majors are
encouraged to attend (and ask a
lot of questions)!


